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 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Friday 11th December, the children of Great Crosby will be taking part in the Schools’ Games National 

Santa Dash initiative. This will involve the children in being active at some point during the school day. 

 

The Santa Dash will take place within the school grounds and within your child’s year group bubble. 

Usually, participants would wear a Santa suit, but there is no requirement for this. The idea is to be active, 

have fun and join the nation. 

 

On the 11th, please make sure your child comes to school in their PE kit, as they would normally do on PE 

days. PE kits can be adorned with something Christmassy such as a Santa hat, reindeer antlers, a Christmas t-

shirt, hat or jumper, or even just something red. However, please don’t buy anything especially for the 

occasion, PE kits will be great! 

 

Children of NBW 

 

As you will not be in school on Friday, your Santa Dash will take place on Tuesday 8th December, so please 

wear something Christmassy on this day. 

 

 

Please look out for photos of the event on the school’s social media platforms. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs. Clarke (PE coordinator). 
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